
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Over the past 15 years, our company has purchased at least 8 roll-back trucks from 
AATAC.  The trucks have been of superior quality and workmanship.  The parts 
department has been able to quickly supply us with replacement parts that we have 
needed as we have damaged some parts over the years on our trucks.  The sales 
department has been easy to deal with and have great integrity. 
 
Thanks, 
Chad Counselman 


